
 
        

Dear Parents/Carers                                                      29th March 2019 
 

It is wonderful to see the sunny weather back again – we have been making the most of this during 

breaks, lunch and PE sessions.  Following closely on the back of our daily mile we have introduced the 

OV Marathon and have been lucky enough to enjoy starting this on the field! Children chose to do 

either 5 laps (half a mile) or 10 laps (1 mile) on the field daily and the total is tracked.  Over 

summer term they will hopefully have completed 26.2 miles and will be given a certificate and OV 

marathon medal! The children are all really excited about this fun challenge. 

 

This week we have explored feelings and emotions of the farmers working in third world countries 

who are linked to Fair Trade projects. We understood the difference in lifestyles, cultures and 

working conditions – which has allowed the children to gain empathy and a deeper understanding of 

the world we live in.    In RE we started to look at the Easter story and will explore this in greater 

depth next week during our Easter Experience when groups from our local churches visit us.   In 

maths we have enjoyed analysing data and creating our own investigations enabling us to then create 

a tally chart, pictogram and bar chart. 

 

Homework 

For homework this week we would like the children to complete a review of their favourite book 

they have read this half term. They also have their weekly spellings to learn and should refresh 

their knowledge of timetables ready for the Friday tests.   

 

FoOV Tuck Shop – Tuesday, 2nd April 

Children can bring up to 50p to spend on a treat during morning break.  All monies raised are used to 

help subsidise trips, events and equipment across the school. 

 

FoOV Family Bingo Evening – Friday, 5th April – 6.30pm to 8.30pm (eyes down 7pm) 

OV families and friends are invited to join us for a family bingo evening.   

An adult book of 6 games = £5, flyer round = £1 (win an Easter treat, cash prize of £15 or £35) 

Children ½ a book = £2.50, flyer £1 (win an Easter treat, local attraction ticket) 

Refreshments will be available.  If you would like to make an Easter cake for us to sell during the 

evening please leave these in the Food Technology room on Friday morning. 

 

School Angel – Fundraising initiative 

If you shop with your favourite brands online through Orchard Vale’s School angel link the retailers 

will make a donation to the school.  Please see the poster on the attached sheet for details of which 

retailers take part in this initiative. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter. 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter. 

 

Have a great weekend.  

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



  



 


